
Dear CCCS Families, 
 

Many of our students are looking forward to church in the Cathedral 

this Sunday at 9:15 a.m., not only because it is the second Sunday of  

Advent when the candle of Love will be lit, but also because they have been preparing for the Na-

tivity Play and will finally have the chance to present it to the parish.  Please join us if you can.   
 

The following Sunday, December 17th, is the Festival of Nine Lessons and Carols at 4:30 p.m.   This is a very special 

worship service that blends Christmas readings from the Bible with heavenly hymns.  Originally performed at 

Kingôs College in Cambridge, UK, at the end of the 17th Century, it is now an Anglican tradition performed annually 

around the world.  If you can only make one service this month (after December 10th, of course), this would be the 

one to attend!  You can find a list of all the Christmas services and other special events in December right here. 
 

This month at school is é you guessed it, very busy!  With report cards going home, collections coming in for 

Christmas shoe boxes for the needy, Spirit Week, and our own Christmas Concert and Play on December 20th, the 

time will fly by.  Be sure to check our calendar carefully so you do not miss a thing. 

 

Finally, I want to thank the many people who have generously contributed to our Annual Fund this year.  As you 

will read in the newsletter, our focus is on resources for STEM learning (Science, Technology, Engineering, and 

Math).  The thousands of dollars already received are a great start.  If you want your donation to go toward a      

specific area or item, please indicate so on your cheque or in the comments box when you make an online donation.  

We are very excited about this initiative and canôt wait to put some exciting learning resources in front of your   

children.  

Yours, 

Stuart Hall  

Christ Church Cathedral School  
December 7, 2017  

 

In the event of the School having to close because of snow, power outage, etc. we will notify local radio stations as 
soon as possible. We will also post a notice of School closure on our website,  www.cathedralschool.ca. 
Please listen to the following radio stations for an announcement. They will specifically mention Christ Church   
Cathedral School. Closure announcements apply to both the main campus and the Jr. Kindergarten. 

CBC  90.5 FM  CFAX  1070 AM   The Q  100.3 FM The Ocean  98.5 FM   

With the temperature dropping, please make sure your child has appropriate outdoor clothing. With  

students going outside for recess and lunch in all but the most severe weather, warm coats are essential. 

Itôs also time to bring out the toques, scarves and mittens. Thank you. 

https://www.christchurchcathedral.bc.ca/events
http://www.cathedralschool.ca
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LUX MUNDI - Christmas 

Extra Poinsettias for Sale! 

CCC E-Newsletter December 6, 2017  

HOT LUNCH ORDERS 

The Diocesan Post: December 2017  

http://cathedralschool.ca/school-calendar/
http://mailchi.mp/b2242796a2f5/christ-church-cathedral-e-newsletter-april-26-2612985?e=0ae86cdf7e
cccs.hotlunches.net
http://www.bc.anglican.ca/df_media/W1siZiIsIjIwMTcvMTEvMTUvMDgvMTkvNTIvMzlkNzVjOWEtNDVkYS00OTVmLTlkNWMtMmMxMTU3NmRjYmYwL0RQX0RlYyAyMDE3IC5wZGYiXV0/DP_Dec%202017%20.pdf?sha=e1722d6b6e0c3b04















